
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 June 2025 
 
Dear Parent or Carer, 
 
RE: Macbeth Theatre Visit 
 
We are delighted to invite your child to a theatre production of Macbeth at the Hull 
Truck Theatre on Thursday 26 February 2026. Shakespeare’s Macbeth is a GCSE 
English Literature text that will form part of the summer 2026 examinations. We hope 
that the experience of seeing a live production of this play will enhance your child’s 
understanding of the text as well as being an enjoyable and memorable experience. 
 
The performance is starting at 7.30 pm so we will depart on coaches from Driffield 
School and Sixth Form at 6 pm and will return at approximately 10.15 pm. Details on 
exact timings will be sent prior to our visit once running times have been finalised by 
the theatre. Please be aware that due to this trip running outside of school hours, 
parents and carers will need to arrange transport to and from school on the evening.   
 
The trip cost is £20 per student to cover return travel and the discounted theatre ticket. 
To secure your child’s place on the visit, payment should be made via ParentPay by 
Monday 7 July. You also need to complete the consent form via the following link 
https://forms.office.com/e/C5qkiqNuKt by the same date. Should you have any 
difficulties making the payment by this deadline, please contact the school. Please 
note, the visit cannot go ahead if costs are not covered. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

   
 
Mrs H Collins   Dr K Compton 
Director of English  Acting Director of English 

https://forms.office.com/e/C5qkiqNuKt

